
Dear Friends & Family,

At Ambassadors Football, we've recently been reviewing our values which 
include: INNOVATION, TEAM, CHURCH, & SERVANT-HEARTED


It's been really affirming to receive reports and pictures from our staff around the 
world and see how they're reflecting those values as they share the Gospel 
through soccer ministry around the world. 


I thought you'd also feel enouraged by taking a look at the pictures below, 
knowing that your prayers and support is fueling this Kingdom work.




INNOVATION:  Coconut shell Cones (I love this picture!)

Pictured above, here's an example of just 1 of our 6000 coaches in more than 
60 countries that Ambassadors has envisioned & trained to impact their 
community through soccer. Embracing one of our values, Innovation, he is 
painting coconut shells to use as cones so that he can reach the children in his 
"closed" country. 






TEAM:  I met Daniel (in royal blue) on a TREC (our training course) in South 
Africa in 2005. He has faithfully served in his home country in Mozambique ever 
since. We are thankful for men and women like Daniel who work in difficult 
countries with limited resources. It is a privilege to come alongside him and many 
others to help them reach the next generation with the Gospel.







CHURCH:  In Rwanda we get to partner with a church denomination to minister to 
6000 children in 60 schools around the country. That's a lot of kids who need soccer 
balls. The dirt pitches of Rwanda are not too kind to most soccer balls. The solution:  
make their own. So that is what our Ambassadors staff in Rwanda are doing. 
Ambassadors is helping the Church in Rwanda to connect with the next generation  
Other denominations in Rwanda and neighboring countries are taking notice and asking 
for help to do likewise.




SERVANT-HEARTED:  In Nepal, they were forced to cancel camp last year. 
The kids were excited to come back this year to hear from Footy & his friends about 
what the Bible has to say through our curriculum Toward the Goal. The excitement got 
the most of this little one.


To see more great stories, click here:  2022 Annual Report. You will be encouraged 
and inspired.


IRELAND:  Claire and Alyssa have been selected for an Ambassadors team that 
will go to Ireland from June 12th-20th. The team, that I'll be coaching, will be doing 
outreach to help our Ireland office expand their impact. They have gotten half way to 
their goal. Consider helping them get all the way there by making a donation by May 
25th: 2023 Ireland Tour


Thanks to so many of you who've already donated!! 


Grateful, 

Matt for the Pheneger Family


https://ttg.ambassadorsfootball.org/
https://ambassadorsfootball.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Ambassadors-Football-Annual-Report-2022.pdf
https://ambassadorsfootball.org/af-high-school-tour-ireland-2023/



